
 

 

 

 

Main school Monday 
16.07.2018 

Tuesday 
17.07.2018 

Wednesday 
18.07.2018 

Thursday 
17.07.2018 

Friday 
20.07.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

Morning walk to 
Hartley park to 

explore our local 
environment. 

 

Morning walk to 
Thorn Park to explore 

our local 
environment. 

 

Free play and fruit 
snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

Morning walk to 
Central park to 

explore our local 
environment and take 
part in an orienteering 

course 
 

Outing to West Hoe 
park for a picnic lunch 

and an ice cream 
treat 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After returning back 
from our trip the 

children will enjoy 
some relaxing free 

play. 

 
 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

Children to join in 
with team building 

games and free play 
before afternoon 

snack tea. 
 
 

Children to discuss 
and draw what they 
saw whilst on our 

walk. 
 
 

Enjoy an afternoon in 
the school garden. 

 

Children to enjoy an 
afternoon of key ring 
and bracelet making. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Main school Monday 
23.07.2018 

Tuesday 
24.07.2018 

Wednesday 
25.07.2018 

Thursday 
26.07.2018 

Friday 
27.07.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

Create our very own 
bubble wrap squid 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continue with our 
craft activity from this 

morning  after an 
afternoon of outdoor 

play 

Create salt dough 
sea turtles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Once our salt dough 
sea turtles have been 

cooked and cooled 
we can paint and 

decorate! 
 
 
 

Free play and fruit 
snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

Children to create 
mermaid ice cream 

and mermaid cheese 
cake to enjoy this 

afternoon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enjoy an afternoon of 
fun games, wake up 
shake up and some 

yummy treats! 

Trip to Plymouth 
Aquarium to explore 
the various creatures 
living under the sea. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Packed lunch will be 
provided for children 
who order a school 

dinner, please ensure 
all children bring a 
backpack, a water 

bottle and wear 
appropriate clothing 

for the trip. 
Cost of trip - £10 per 

child 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

Children to create an 
ocean creatures 

mobile 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Main school Monday 
30.07.2018 

Tuesday 
31.07.2018 

Wednesday 
01.08.2018 

Thursday 
02.08.2018 

Friday 
03.08.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

Spend time looking at 
some of Picasso’s 

work. 
 
 

Children to create a 
portrait in the style of 

Picasso. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continue with our art 
work in the afternoon 
after some outdoor 

play. 

Spend time looking at 
some of Paul Klee’s 

work. 
 
 

Children to create a 
portrait in the style of 

Paul Klee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continue with our art 
work in the afternoon 

time in the school 
garden. 

Free play and fruit 
snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

 Children to focus on 
the Plymouth artist 
Brian pollard and 
create a picture of 

their famous place I 
Plymouth. 

 

Enjoy a morning of 
observational drawing 

at Hartley park 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

Outdoor fun followed 
by an afternoon of 
creative clay art 

 
 

Continue with our 
artwork from this 

morning followed by a 
board game 

afternoon 
 

Children to bring in 
board games from 

home (Please label) 

An afternoon of free 
play after a fun 

morning on our trip 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Main school Monday 
06.08.2018 

Tuesday 
07.08.2018 

Wednesday 
08.08.2018 

Thursday 
09.08.2018 

Friday 
10.08.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

Free play and snacks 
before spending the 

day creating Sir 
Francis Drake’s ship 

using various 
materials 

 
 
 

Make our very own 
scones from scratch 

to take home and 
enjoy 

Please ensure 
children bring in a 
container to take 

home their scones 
 
 
 
 

Free play and fruit 
snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

Children to make 
Smeaton’s tower 

using junk modelling. 
Children to continue 
this in the afternoon 

 
 

Day trip to Plymouth 
Hoe to visit 

Smeaton’s Tower and 
Sir Francis drake 

memorial 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

Team building games 
in the afternoon 

 

Outdoor fun followed 
by an afternoon of 

candle making 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Main school Monday 
13.08.2018 

Tuesday 
14.08.2018 

Wednesday 
15.08.2018 

Thursday 
16.08.2018 

Friday 
17.08.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

‘Breakfast with the 
naughtiest girl’ 

Children to create 
fluffy puffy cheesy 
pillows to enjoy. 

 

Elevenses in the 
secret seven’s 

shed’ 
Children to make jam 

tarts. 
 
 

Free play and fruit 
snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

‘Picnicking with the 
famous five’ 

Children to make 
their own jam sponge 

cake to enjoy this 
afternoon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Finish decorating our 
jam sponge cake 
followed by board 

games and colouring. 

‘Midnight feasts at 
Malory towers’ 

Children to create 
peppermint creams. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

Children to also make 
stack o’drop scones 
from the wonderful 

recipe book. 
 

Finish jam tarts once 
they have cooled 
followed by the 

children making lip 
smacking lemonade. 

 

‘Teatime treats up 
the faraway tree’ 
Children to create 

raspberry and vanilla 
water ice. 

 

Children to relax and 
enjoy a cup of 

dreamy hot 
chocolate.  

 



 

 

 

 

Main school Monday 
20.08.2018 

Tuesday 
21.08.2018 

Wednesday 
22.08.2018 

Thursday 
23.08.2018 

Friday 
24.08.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

Children to create 
egg box treasure 

chests 
 
 

A morning of pirate 
craft including making 

pirate hats, pirate 
hooks and 
telescopes. 

 

Free play and fruit 
snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

Children to stain their 
treasure maps using 

tea. 
 

Children to enjoy and 
take part in a Pirate 

Fun Day! 
 

Our day will include 
face paints, fun pirate 
games and a treasure 

hunt! 
 

We hope to see you 
there me hearties! 

 
  

 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

Continue to decorate 
our treasure chests 

and enjoy some wake 
up shake up. 

 
 

Children to make 
pirate slime. 

 
 

Children to spend the 
afternoon creating 

wooden spoon pirate 
puppets. 

 

Once dried the 
children will decorate 
their treasure maps 

ready to take home at 
the end of the day. 

 
 



 

Main school Monday 
27.08.2018 

Tuesday 
28.08.2018 

Wednesday 
29.08.2018 

Thursday 
30.08.2018 

Friday 
31.08.2018 

Tuesday 
04.09.2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning 

 
 
 
 
 

BANK 
HOLIDAY 

Children to create 
a rainforest in a jar! 

 
 

Free play and 
fruit snacks 

  
Premier sports 

 
 

Children to work in 
pairs and create an 
information booklet 
about the amazon 

rainforest.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continue with their 
booklets and enjoy 
some time playing 
outdoor games. 

The children will 
create rainmakers 
to take home and 

enjoy. 
 

Children to enjoy 
a day of arts and 

crafts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Afternoon 

 
 
 
 
 

BANK 
HOLIDAY 

Children to make 
delicious rice crispy 

snakes. 
 

Children to make 
fruit snake 
kebabs. 

 

Children to finish 
their rainmakers 
and also enjoy 

team games and 
wake up shake up. 

 
 


